
                                                                                                             
 

 
 

 

 

Construction Activity to Temporarily Affect Traffic 

Along Central Avenue and Aliceanna Street 
 

The Baltimore City Department of Transportation would like to advise motorists of 

construction activity that will temporarily affect traffic along Central Avenue and 

Aliceanna Street. 

 

Beginning at 8:30 a.m. on Monday, November 20 and continuing through 4:00 

p.m. on Tuesday, November 21, 2017 northbound Central Avenue will be closed 

to through traffic between Aliceanna and Fleet Streets.   

 

In addition, temporary traffic stops will occur along westbound Aliceanna Street 

at the intersection of Central Avenue on Monday, November 20 and Tuesday, 

November 21, 2017 between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. each day.   

 

Motorists should be on the watch for traffic flagging operations while traveling in 

this vicinity, and are strongly encouraged to use alternate routes to avoid delays. 

 
 

The Baltimore City Department of Transportation: 

“Keeping Baltimore Moving Safely” 
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